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12th PERX MEETING: 8 June 2006 @ 14.15 hrs ICBL
MINUTES
Attending: Roddy MacLeod, Malcolm Moffat, Santy Chumbe, Phil Barker
Apologies: Roger Rist, 
Minutes: RM

1. Minutes of the last meeting 

The minutes were accepted as accurate.

2. Actions and Matters arising 
Santy had contacted Chris McMahon to see what data he might want.
Action 1.  Santy to send sample data (examples of data collected from Z searches and two OAI targets (one large and one small)) to Chris McMahon.

Roddy’s draft change report was discussed.

Action 2.  Roddy to send final version to Neil Jacobs.

The ICE Database was discussed.

Action 3. Malcolm and Santy to decide what could be requested from ICE without requiring too much effort, and Santy to contact them.

Santy’s paper for the ATINER Conference is entitled “Overcoming the obstacles of harvesting and searching digital repositories from federated searching toolkits, and embedding them in VLEs”.  A copy is available in the E-LIS Archive at: http://eprints.rclis.org/archive/00006394/    

Action 4. Roddy to send details to jisc-repositories list. Roddy to draft RSS item for Malcolm.

3. WorkPackage 3

Potential Advocacy work 
Action 5.  MM and RM to meet on 14th June to work out schedule for contacting further targets on the Advocacy List, and to look at potential new targets. 
Malcolm had contacted ARROW and NDLTD about sets.
Malcolm had held the first Focus Group meeting on the Pilot.  The materials are available at: http://www.icbl.hw.ac.uk/perx/focus_web/index.htm
The RSC East Midlands Focus Group is being scheduled.  Cranfield has been sent details for their Focus Group.

Malcolm’s Focus Group had been successful and had produced some useful feedback.  Attendees had been paid in Amazon vouchers.  We will wait for reports from the other two groups, and then decide on what refinements to the Pilot can be implemented in the context of the PerX Project.

Action 6. When available, Malcolm to put all reports on the Web pages as ‘Deliverables’.

5. WorkPackage 4

Malcolm had emailed IESR about adding Jorum.

Work on the PerX Administrative INterface (PAIN) is progressing.  
6. AOB

Items about PerX had appeared in UKSG Serials-eNews, Current Cites, Heriot-Watt Network, and eLucidate.
Malcolm and Roddy had met with Mike Chrimes and Mike Thorne from ICE on 2nd June to discuss various issues including the possibility of developing an e-library in civil engineering.  There might be possibilities of using PerX software for a component of such a future service.  

The publication of the ‘Linking UK Repositories’ report to JISC from Key Perspectives, which mentions PerX, was noted. 

Roddy had started again WRT the Consortium Agreement, and will this time send two copies signed by Roger to each partner for signing (each partner will retain 1 copy).

7. Date of Next Meeting
August 4th 2.15pm, ICBL.  
